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30th November 2021 

 
Dear Parents /Carers  
  

As I'm sure you are aware the news of a new covid-19 variant and the potential 
implications for schools will clearly be a major concern to all our stakeholders. As yet 
we haven't received any new guidance for Primary schools and we are still very much 

hoping to continue with our Christmas events. We have already restricted numbers for 
each performance and we do not cross over our key stage bubbles. I will update you if 
anything has to change as soon as possible. 

I will also update you with any new advice when it has been received. In the meantime 
please can I ask you to respect our decision to   

• Return to all adults on site wearing face covering when dropping off and 
collecting your child/ren.   

• Restricting the number of adults dropping off and collecting the children from 

school.  
• Ask you to leave the school site promptly and not gather in groups. 
• Ask any adult visiting school to wear a mask when moving around the building. 

Please can I also re-emphasise the need for vigilance when it comes to Covid symptoms 

and regular testing where appropriate. 
  
Many thanks for your support  

  

 
 

Maura Furber 
 
Head teacher 

 

 
  
  

 
 
 
 
 

‘Embracing Learning. 

Inspiring Ambition. 
Celebrating Individuality’ 
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